LIZ'S LETTER

JULY NEWSLETTER

Division 14



June Newsletter: Summer Fun

Hi, Key Club! I hope everyone had a fantastic summer of service. This summer has been busy with Thunder fest---shoutout to South Warren High School volunteers who ran a free facepainting --- and lets not forget about soap box derby. I'm grateful to everyone who pulled through and volunteered.

Looking forwards, Officer training is coming up this fall with locations still unknown. Please make sure to clear your calendars on the 21st of September!

Also, although Fall Rally is still a long way to go, I hope to see everyones' faces there! Oh, and a quick reminder: If you stumble upon any glitches or errors on the ktKey Club website, don't hesitate to give me a headsup. Your help in keeping everything running smoothly is greatly appreciated!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me anytime. Let's make this summer both fun and impactful!



Calendar Of Events

Sept 21, 2024 Division Officer Trainingmeeting

Oct 1, 2024 Annual dues are payable

Oct, 2024 Trick or Treat for UNICEF

Oct 19, 2024 Fall Rally

Summer Recap



Thunder Fest

Although there were less attendees at Thunder Festhis year, South warren did not fail to leave a smile on kids' faces. The performances were awesome, and the firework show was astonishing.



Erika's Lighthouse

Key Club International is now partnering with Erika's Lighthouse! Erika's Lighthouse is a nonprofit organization dedicated to promoting adolescent mental health awareness and education. You are loved, help is always available.



TIME 2

Summer Board

Summer Board meeting was a blast. We had many discussions concerning DCON and Fall Rally. This years DCON theme is going to be iconic.



ICON

ICON was a wonderful experience. The House of Delegates was a major success as well. We took the time to review, add, and amend existing amendments.

A Few Notes To Remember

- Fall Rally is upcoming this October
- Erika's Lighthouse has plenty mental health resources
- Peace Corp is a US government volunteer program promoting peace and friendship
- Everyone is important and deserves respect and kindness